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Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  
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Monday 18th October 2021 

Reminder for Parents 

Please can we remind you that the nursery school will be closed on Friday 

22nd October 2021 for the half term holiday.  

We re-open on Monday 1st November 2021 

Enjoy the break and stay safe. 

LCC Primary School  

Admission Forms   

Are you struggling to complete the 

LCC Primary School Admission form 

online? 

We have a representative from the 

Pupil Access Team coming into school 

to help parents complete this form 

on Wednesday 17th November 2021. 

11.00am - 11.30am 

3.00pm - 3.30pm 

Please can you let the office know if 

you wish to book an appointment. 

Thanks7 

Punctuality Matters! 

 

 

 

Please can we remind parents the importance 

of arriving on time when dropping off and     

collecting your child.  We have many children 

who are arriving late after the doors have 

closed. The doors close at 9.00am and 

12.55pm.  

 

 

 

Please remember if you are shopping at Morrison's, 

to collect the ‘Good to Grow’ tokens. 

 We would like to thank the Burnley Cycle 

Cente on Briercliffe Road for donating 

some bicycle wheels for our outdoor area. 

We have put them to some good use. 


